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October 18, 2012 
 

Fraudulent Notices  
 

Santa Ana, CA – It has come to the attention of the Superior Court of California, County of 

Orange (the Court), that this Court and its address have been included in a fraudulent notice 

being distributed to unsuspecting Orange County residents/homeowners.  If you have received 

a notice such as the following one, you may want to report it to your local law enforcement 

agency.  The Court is not involved in distributing, filing, or hearing any cases associated with 

this. 
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